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The INORMS Working Group has initiated a sub-project, with the aim to develop support and services for new 
and emerging associations for research managers and administrators. This presentation outlines the 
background and status of the project, presenting preliminary results and case-studies from upcoming and new 
associations from Finland, Brazil and India. The presentation will present the scope of the project, and the 
wider implications for the profession and it its constitution.
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